
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF WOODCREEK 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Joint Public Hearing of the City of Woodcreek Planning and 
Zoning Commission and the City of Woodcreek City Council will be held on Wednesday,  
September 20, 2023 at 6:30 PM at Camp Young Judaea,  
121 Camp Young Judaea Drive, Woodcreek, Texas, 78676, at which time all persons 
wishing to do so will be allowed to speak for or against the following: 

 
A Joint Public Hearing Of The City Council And The Planning And Zoning Commission, 

To Be Held On September 20, 2023, For The Purpose Of Considering An Interim 
Moratorium On The Permitting Of New Short-Term Rentals Within The City of 

Woodcreek. 

 
Anyone wishing to present written statements or materials affecting this request may 
submit the same to Woodcreek City Hall, via the following:  
City.Secretary@WoodcreekTX.gov on or before Noon on Sunday,  
September 17, 2023.  If you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact 
City Manager Kevin Rule at (512) 847-9390 Monday through Friday between 10:00 AM 
and 4:00 PM. 
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